Stay in the Loop

October 18, 2017
Sunday, October 22nd (This Sunday)

· AM

This Sunday we will be looking at how God has equipped us with unique gifts to serve Him, the Church and others.  Our focus this week is on the gifts of Helps, Giving, Hospitality, Knowledge and Leadership. Join us this Sunday to see if these are some of the gifts that God has given you.
· PM
Join us at 6:30 as we continue on this same theme.
· THIS SATURDAY! Our Annual Fall Festival and Trunk or Treating is October 21 from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. here at the church. Any questions see Valerie Mask.

· We will be having our Family Night of Worship on October 29!  If you are interested in playing/singing please see Pastor Gary.
· The Wednesday Night Cooking Team needs two more helpers.  For questions or if you are interested in how you can serve in this area, please contact Janet Roberts or Sheree Bailey.

· Ski Bible 2018 is February 19 - 22.  Early Bird Registration ends on November 15.  Cost is $159 for students.  Chaperone cost is $90.  Sign up now, the price will go up on November 16.

· Mom’s Morning Out for children ages 6 months-6 years old. This will be on the third Monday of each month from 9:00 am-12:00 noon. Children will enjoy activities that include songs, Bible Stories, crafts, snack, free play and outdoor play when weather permits. Our next MMO will be November 20, 2017.  Please contact Harriette Connell if you have any questions: 770-468-3096
· The Florence, AL Youth Mission Trip Packets will be available Sunday in the Youth Sanctuary. Grades 7th – 12th. Trip dates are Monday, July 9th – Saturday, July 14th. Cost is $170 per person.  $100 Deposit and applications are due December 10th .
· This year’s Angel Tree will be up by October 29th.  Please be praying how God will have you minister to the children of Pike County.
· Help us decorate the Sanctuary! The in Honor/Memory of Poinsettias will be available to purchase October 22nd - November 5th. All poinsettias will be placed in the Main Church Sanctuary for the month of December and will be available for pick up on Christmas Eve after the Evening Service. Order forms will be in the weekly bulletin.  See Gina Hatchett with questions.

· Coming January 2018 we will be offering PLACE Ministries.  PLACE will help people discover that God has created and gifted them with unique talents, personalities and gifts to serve Him, serve the Church and to serve others. Please be praying how He will have you to serve in 2018. More info to come! See Pastor Chris with any questions
Response Team on call – October 18th – Charlie Morris
     
October 22nd  & 25th – Jeff Harris
Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule- Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler

Youth Assistants:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Sunday, October 22nd  : 
   Bed Babies:  Amy Cauble, Mary Harris, ADULT NEEDED
   Toddlers:  Haley Rogers, Meghan Smith & Abby Greenwood 
   Children’s Church:  Lisa & Lyla Carroll
    Evening Service Nursery:  Abby Greenwood & Ashley Kubik
